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CELEBRATING EARTH DAY 2022 

Dear Parents,  
 

Greetings! 
 

Ridge Valley School is proud to partner with 1M1B in celebrating Earth Day 2022 
with our young Climate champs on 22 April, Friday. 
3 climate action heroes from our school will be participating in an exciting 
discussion. 
 

Students can also participate in Earth Day Quiz and win exciting prizes!!!!        
1M1B will also be presenting 
details of the Future Leaders 
Program which will be offered 
to students of RVS this year, 
giving students an opportunity 
to showcase at the 1M1B 
Summit at the UN 
headquarters in New York. 
 

Inviting you to please join in 
for the live event tomorrow on 
Zoom. Details and the 
brochure are as follows:- 
 

Link to join: 
bit.ly/EarthDay1M1B 
 
Time : 7:00 pm 
 

Warm Regards 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 

 


